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The main objective of the Coding for Social
Promotion (Code4SP) project is to teach coding to
socially excluded groups and transform them into
competent labour market players capable of
reacting to the unprecedented lack of software
developers in the job market. 

To do this, the IT partners of the consortium
interviewed five people working in the field of
programming (ΙΤ experts). On the other hand, the
social partner had to interview 5 job recruiters in
the field of IT. 

The final results are 4 national reports (1 for each
partner country) that compile up-to-date
information about regional/national job profiles
(needed skills for technicians and ITs) and
development opportunities of the digital job
market by subsequently embedding the results in
the conclusions of the baseline needs analysis.
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WHAT IS NEXT? 

In the coming months, the consortium will be
penetrating into CodeDoor’s best practice and
follow the CodeDoor training. 
The adaptation of CodeDoor best practice and
the formalization of the Code4SP training
materials will follow in order to meet the needs
of Code4SP.
The Code4SP implementation guide is also
coming soon!

Stay tuned to our Facebook page for more
information! 

Sneak peek of the interviews with IT Experts and Recruiters

The European Commission's support for the production of this publication
does not constitute an endorsement of the contents, which reflect the views
only of the authors, and the Commission cannot be held responsible for any
use which may be made of the information contained therein.
Project Number: 621417-EPP-1-2020-1-PT-EPPKA3-IPI-SOC-IN

# C o d e 4 S P

w w w . c o d e 4 s p . e u

https://www.facebook.com/Code4SP/?ref=pages_you_manage

